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Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. J. A. Zwolinski, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Fire Protection Program Review 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: Letter from M. 0. Medford, SCE, 
to J. A. Zwolinski, NRC, dated September 19, 1985 

The referenced letter committed SCE to submit 
information on Appendix R, Section IlI.G compliance plans and the 
response required by Generic Letter 81-12 for San Onofre Unit I 
by September 30, 1985. However, in order to complete review of 
this submittal, SCE will require additional time. Therefore, the 
submittal will be forwarded to you by October 4, 1985.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: F. R. Huey, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector 
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